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Section 772.45  Limitations on the Provision of Pay-Per-Call Services 

Any telecommunications carrier assigning a telephone number or abbreviated dialing code to a provider of intrastate pay-per-call service shall require, by contract or tariff, that such provider comply with the provisions of the Pay-Per-Call Services Consumer Protection Act and this Part. Such contract or tariff shall provide that violation of the contract or tariff shall result in termination of service to the provider of intrastate pay-per-call services. 

(Source:  Amended at 22 Ill. Reg. 1192, effective January 1, 1998) 
